
UPDATES & ANNOUNCEMENTS

SOUTH AFRICAN
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS

ThisWeek@Council

NON NOBIS - Not for ourselves

ThisWeek@Council is a weekly update by Council on matters of interest. 
ISSUED BY: SACSSP Communications (31 January 2020)

Please note that all annual fees must be paid at a NEDBANK branch or online via internet banking.
Bank: NEDBANK • Account number: 1190739410 • Branch: MENLYN MAINE 

Branch Code: 198765

Payment of annual fees diretly at Council’s office is discouraged as it creates excessive queues.

HOW TO GET YOUR ANNUAL FEE RECEIPT 
QUICKER?

The first three months of every year creates a particular challenge when social 
service practitioners pay their annual fees, which was due on 1 January. The 
biggest challenge every year is that a very large number of social service 
practitioners pay their annual fees in the last week of March or on 31 March. This 
cause a bottleneck and delays in the issuing and dispatching of receipts, and is 
often made worse when payments are done with incorrect reference numbers. 
This can be avoided with payments being made on time with correct reference 
numbers. 
HOWEVER, if you make your payment early e.g. November or December, and 
if after 1 January, during the  first two months of the year, the workload in the 
finance division is manageable and your payment is processed, and receipts are 
sent out within a few days after payment.  

TIP FOR 2020 
Help us to get your receipt to you quicker. Pay your annual fees TODAY. 

Remember: Always use your SACSSP registration number as reference when 
you make a payment. If you are unsure of which number to use, please contact 
the registration division. The reference number is the only way in which your 
payment can be traced in Council’s bank account.

www.sacssp.co.za       @OfficialSACSSP        mail@sacssp.co.za      @SACSSP1      
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Please share this news with your networks as well.

https://www.sacssp.co.za/links/advertisingratecard.html 

